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Morris County is sponsoring a “Clean Up” for area residents. 

County Schedules “Clean Up Daingerfield, Lone Star, Naples, Omaha, and Morris County” 

The Cities will not be picking up at curbside. 

Dumpsters will be available for City and County residents on Saturday, July 8, 2023. The dumpsters will be placed at the following locations: 

Daingerfield and Lone Star: 8 a.m. – 4 p.m. at 816 Carpenter Street, Daingerfield, TX  75638. 

Naples and Omaha: 8 a.m. – 4 p.m. at the city warehouse, 317 Hwy 338, Naples TX. 

Citizens of Daingerfield, Lone Star, Naples, Omaha, and Morris County are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity to clean up and dispose of unwanted rubbish, trash, brush, old furniture, or other household items at no cost. 

Appliances such as refrigerators, freezers, air conditioners, washers, and dryers CANNOT BE ACCEPTED.  Other items that will NOT be accepted include TIRES, BATTERIES, PAINT, AND OIL. 

If dumpsters fill up prior to 4:00 pm, the collection location may close.

For additional information about “Clean Up” City and County residents may call the Morris County Judge’s Office at 903-645-3691.
